
 

 

 

 

BOARD DISTRICT 3 

Annual Open House 

(And Belated Celebration of the 2019 Lunar New Year) 

 

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO JOIN 

Board Member Scott Schmerelson 

To celebrate Public Education in Los Angeles and the families 

and staff who work tirelessly to serve our Kids 

 

Thursday, February 28, 2019 
BD 3 Field Office 

6621 Balboa Boulevard, Lake Balboa, 91406 
3:30 - 6:30 p.m. 

 

 
A Sampling of Asian and Pacific Island Cuisine / Student Performances 

Please RSVP to Cynthia.Ronquillo@LAUSD.net by February 22 


